Town of Hammond
Board Meeting Minutes
March 13 2023

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, March 13, 2023, at the Hammond
Town Hall at 1816 County Road E.

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm.

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Anderson second.

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Anderson/Aune second.

Minutes from February 13, 2023 regular meeting were approved: motion by Miller/Anderson second.

Treasures report from February 2023 was approved: motion by Miller/Wynveen second.

$4,875.72 Interest on checking

$62.79 Interest on savings

$786,015.51 | Check Book balance

$427,904.66 | Savings balance

$5,696.52 Park fund

$13,598.62 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills

$701.06 Impact Fee Account

Recycle Report: All Good.

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on March 6, 2023, Nick Weidling & Leon were absent

The board reviewed job duties made some changes and are prepared to present to the board.

The commission discussed due to population increase they are required to have a 7-man board, 3 people have shown an
interest; Greg O’Connell, Heidi Benson and Bill Drinken. A decision will be made at the April Annual meeting.

Agenda:

Baldwin Airport — Kerry was not in attendance, so nothing was discussed.

Planning appointments: Will be finalize at the April Annual meeting.

Recycle Center Job Descriptions — Discussion and changes will be made for April Meeting.

Roads:
Roads were posted on March 13. 70" Ave. is taking a beating and will need some work.

Chairman: Paul asked who would want to be the alternate on the Fire Board when he is unavailable, Kent Wynveen is the
alternate.

BOR training was discussed; Paul and Joe will attend the in-person training on April 28 and Paulette and Bob are doing
the Virtual training on May 1. Paul, Joe and Bob will attend the district meeting in Cumberland on April 1.

Next meeting scheduled for April 18, 2023.
Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/ Miller second.

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins



